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News & Current Events 

 
Hinds County Producers 

Hinds County Forage Field Day A Success! 
 

 

Submitted by Cobie Rutherford 
 
Over 50 producers convened in Utica, MS at Irvin's Farm for the Hinds County Forage Field Day on 

May 12. Producers had the opportunity to gain knowledge in the areas of NRCS programs, weed 

control, soil fertility, legume management, hay introduction, grazing strategies and heifer 

development. Dr. John Byrd, Dr. Keith Crouse, Mr. Murray Fulton and Mr. Cobie Rutherford  

participated in the program. Thank you to Mr. George Irvin for allowing the use of the facilities at his 

farm. This was a collaboration between MSU Forage Extension Program, The Center for Forage 

Management & Environmental Stewardship, Hinds County Extension Office, Hinds County USDA-

NRCS Field Office and Hinds County Soil & Water Conservation District. 





Alumni Meetings 

Submitted by Dr. Trent Smith 

Along with beef cattle producers from across the state, the Block and Bridle and Livestock judging 

team will be hosting their annual ADS Alumni meeting on Saturday, May 21st. 

            Activities         
    

4 Farm Tours 
4 Lunch  
4 Alumni Meeting 
4 Tailgating 
4 MSU Baseball Game 

 

LIVESTOCK JUDGING

Livestock Judging Team of 1937 

(Pictured below) 

Photo provided by Brenda Boubout. Her 

father is Prentiss Hartley, on the right. 


